
 

Over the past year you will have noticed some exciting developments at The Viceroy Restaurant.  We 

were really happy to launch our new garden restaurant in April and invite you all back to enjoy our 

revised fine dining menu Al Fresco style. 

However, we still have more surprises to come once you are allowed back inside.  We have just 

completed the development of a brand new private dining room for up to 22 people.  As you will 

expect no expense has been spared in the design and décor of the new room, with a large audio 

visual wall, an integrated music system and a 40 bottle wine wall.   

This is a completely new room and we havent taken any space away from our current restaurant.  

We know how much you have missed meeting family and friends; our new room will give you 

privacy whilst experiencing our high standard of fine dining cuisine.  

Booking details will be available soon; we have many wonderful experiences and events planned for 

the room in the coming months and you will be able to use it privately for small family gatherings, 

wedding, christenings or corporate meetings.  We will tell you more in the coming weeks.  

For now we hope you enjoy our Al Fresco experience, we look forward to welcoming you back 

indoors and we will keep telling you our story of our next room. 

 

 

Expanding the Viceroy Restaurant 

An extension to both the car park and the building has created additional capacity, a new private 

dining room with specialist conferencing facilities.  It was part funded by the European Agricultural 

Fund for Rural Development  



 


